
URGENT: Please Ban Voting Machines from Oklahoma elections! 
 
Thank you for serving in the Oklahoma legislature!
 
We are asking the Oklahoma Legislature to ban and remove voting machines from Oklahoma’s election system.

The people of Oklahoma and America are very aware of the election fraud that is present in our nation. We know the 2020 election was stolen. Much of it using voting machines that can be hacked and programmed to change votes. Since it has happened across the nation, we would be naïve to think that election fraud has not also happened in Oklahoma. 

Much of the election fraud from 2020 has been proven by whistleblowers and research by impartial parties. With elections being the most important part of our democratic process as a constitutional republic, we should do everything possible to secure our elections.

These are the ways we can secure our elections:
Remove and ban all voting machines.
Hand Count paper ballots.
Require voter ID for Oklahoma citizens only.
No mail in ballots.
One day voting.

Please consider legislation this session to fix anything in our elections system that needs repairing. We already have voter id, but let’s ban the voting machines and go back to the tried-and-true method of hand counting paper ballots!

Please write and pass legislation to ban the use of voting machines in Oklahoma.

Thank you!






